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Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve. This project
threatens our fisheries, which bring more revenue to our communities than natural gas will. Furthermore, we need to
take climate change seriously and listen to science. According to the IPCC, we need to leave 80% of fossil fuels in
the ground in order to prevent a 1.5 degree increase in average global temperatures. The threats of climate change
(including increase in storms, flooding and sca level rise) are very real for our coastal communities. We will not
stand idly by as our government refuses to find solutions to these global problems. These actions are irresponsible
and a pose a threat to our livelihoods.

Thank you,

LindsayWood
B3H 3J1

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



